
New due dates for submitting documents to apply for our’ studies
abroad program
The files (folders) of those interested in participating in the calls for studies abroad for Colombian citizens 2020
(PhD in Economics, graduate studies in Economic Law, and young musical talents) will be received digitally by
email at: DDHB-Estudios-Exterior@banrep.gov.co

Those interested must scan all documents in a single file, as mentioned in the instructions for documentation
published in Banco de la República´s web site, and send them to the mailbox at www.banrep.gov.co/estudios-
exterior. Banco de la República will confirm receipt by email.

 Also, delivery deadlines have been extended as follows:

Filing of records (folders) at the corporate mailbox: no later than 14 May 2020, at 4:00 p. m.
Delivery of admission letters at the corporate mailbox:  no later than 28 May 2020, at 4:00 p. m.

Additionally, Banco de la República informs that no records will be received physically, neither in Bogotá
nor at any of the branch offices of the Central Bank nationwide.
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